
As a moral society, we must do all in our power to support those struggling with inadequate food supplies.  SB 555 and SB 440 
would assure the long term sustainability of the DUFB program for farmers markets and the shoppers who depend on these facilities 
for healthy local food supplies.  Double Up Food Bucks is not a complicated or convoluted safety net program.  It directly addresses 
food insecurity and nutrition by putting dollars in the hands of folks who need them and directing them towards the purchase of 
healthy, fresh food from local farmers and ranchers.  It is the right thing to do.  Please count my comments as support for both SB 
555 and SB 440.  Do the right thing and pass these measures and fund them generously.


